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23 August 2022 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act 
 

I am responding on behalf of Te Whatu Ora Taranaki to your OIA request of 17 August 2022; 
you have requested the following information: 
 
Since 2010, how many pregnancies in the district have been terminated after a scan for fetal 
anomalies/birth defects?  Displayed by year.  
 
Te Whatu Ora Taranaki is unable to respond to your request as we do not capture this level 
of data in our current reporting systems. 
 
I trust this information answers your OIA request. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on 
the Te Whatu Ora Taranaki (www.tdhb.org.nz) website no less than one week after the 
response has been provided to you.  Any personal or identifying information will be redacted 
from any response published online.  Te Whatu Ora Taranaki will endeavour to resolve any 
concerns you should raise but, subject to any legal grounds for withholding, ultimately 
reserves the right to publish any information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gillian Campbell 
District Director 

Taranaki  
 


